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Nazrat Promotions has been a part of the Small Business Development Center since 

2009.  During this time we have worked closely with the SBDC advisors and have 

found their counseling and advice to be a valuable asset to our small business.  Our 

rural community is limited in resources and the small businesses here definitely 

prosper from the assistance of the SBDC, which in turn enriches the local community 

and helps both established and new businesses flourish. 


